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Agenda Item 9    Application Ref. 17/00186/207C2 
 
Land at Doddlespool, Betley 
 
Since the publication of the main agenda report, your officers have carried out a site 
visit with the Environment Agency (EA).   
 
The track remains unfinished and your officers are of the opinion that the track will 
not be completed by the 1st November 2021, as required by condition 6 of the latest 
planning permission, reference 21/00286/FUL.  
 
Further discussions with the EA are now necessary following the site visit to establish 
the next course of action. A further site visit will also be necessary in early 
November.  
 
Recommendation 
 
That a further update report be presented to members at the 9th November 2021 
planning committee. 
 
 
 
  


